
 

AN ENGLISH MEDIUM & ENGLISH VERSION SCHOOL 

Notice 
 
Date: 21/10/2024 
 

We are happy to inform you that the Chairperson's Award Ceremony has 
been rescheduled on 27th October, 2024 (Sunday) from 12.00 pm - 02.00 
pm. You are requested to present in the school's auditorium by 11.45 am.  
 
Please feel free to reach out to us with any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 

 

 


